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Clay, Jim

From: Warren, Geoffrey
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2011 3:38 PM
To: jsutkowski@insightbb.com
Cc: Bloomer, Tamara
Subject: NSTS Reconciliation

Dr. Sutkowski: 
 
In reviewing the NSTS, I noted today that Deaconess Hospital has not yet completed the NSTS reconciliation.  
As we had previously discussed, the reconciliation was due by the end of January 2011.   
 
What is the current status of the reconciliation?  When do you expect it will be completed?   
 
If you have any questions about the process, please contact the NSTS help desk at 877-671-6787 
 
--  
Geoffrey Warren 
Health Physicist 
NRC Region III 
630-829-9742 
 


